
Call	for	Expression	of	Interest	ccTLD	representatives	CSC	
30	June	2016	
	
At	its	meeting	on	30	June	2016	in	Helsinki,	Finland,	the	ccNSO	Council	has	launched	the	call	
for	Expression	of	Interest	for	membership	of	the	Customer	Standing	Committee	(CSC)	in	
accordance	with	the	ccNSO	Guideline:	ccNSO	Actions	Respecting	the	Customer	Standing	
Committee	(http://ccnso.icann.org/workinggroups/guidelines-ccnso-csc-16jun16-en.pdf).	
		
The	call	for	Expression	of	Interest	will	be	open	from	today	30	June	2016	and	close:	Friday	15	
July	2016,	17.00	UTC	
		
If	interested,	please	send	the	following	documents	to:	ccNSO-CSC-EOI@icann.org		
1.     Filled	in	Application	form	
2.     Your	resume,	curriculum	vitae,	or	biography.	
3.     If	applicable,	a	letter	of	support	from	your	employer	in	respect	to	the	required	time	
commitment	to	participate	actively	in	the	CSC.	
		
After	receiving	your	application,	the	documents	will	be	transmitted	to	the	ccNSO	Councillors	
eligible	to	select	the	members	of	the	CSC.	The	selection	process	is	described	in	the	
Guideline.	By	22	July	2016	the	ccTLD	representatives	on	the	CSC	will	be	appointed.			
		
Additional	Information	
If	you	are	interested,	you	should	be	aware	that	NO	travel	funding	will	be	provided	and	that	
there	is	time	commitment	involved:	CSC	members	must	be	able	to	participate	in	monthly	
meetings.	It	is	expected	that	members	must	attend	a	minimum	of	nine	meetings	in	a	one-
year	period,	and	must	not	be	absent	for	more	than	two	consecutive	meetings.	Failure	to	
meet	this	requirement	may	result	in	the	Chair	of	the	CSC	requesting	a	replacement	from	the	
respective	organization.	


